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Docket No. 50-341,

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: D.. R. Gipson

'

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

6400 North Dixie Highway.
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr. Gipson:
,

SUBJECT: FEMA REPORT FOR THE 1992 FERMI 2 EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS
EXERCISE

We have received the enclosed Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA)
correspondence dated February 15, 1994, transmitting the findings for the
offsite emergency preparedness aspects of the 1992 Fermi 2 exercise conducted
on June 3, 1992.

FEMA identified no new deficiencies in the performance of offsite agencies
during the exercise; however, five Areas Requiring Corrective Action (ARCAs)
were identified. Appropriate objectives related to these items should be
planned for your next scheduled exercise.

We fully recognize that any further corrective actions to be implemented may
involve parties and political institutions which are not under your direct
control. Nonetheless, we would expect the subject of offsite preparedness for
the area around the Fermi 2 Nuclear Power Plant to be addressed by you as well
as others.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed FEMA report will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.

Sincerely,

Original signed by J. Grobe

John A. Grobe, Acting Chief
Reactor support Programs Branch

Enclosure: As stated

See Attached Distrit,ution
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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: D. R. Gipson

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

'

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr. Gipson:

SUBJECT: FEMA REPORT FOR THE 1992 FERMI 2 EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS
EXERCISE

We have received the enclosed Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA)
correspondence dated February 15, 1994, transmitting the findings for the
offsite emergency preparedness aspects of the 1992 Fermi 2 exercise conducted '

on June 3, 1992.

FEMA identified no new deficiencies in the performance of offsite agencies
during the exercise; however, five Areas Requiring Corrective Action (ARCAs)
were identified. Appropriate objectives related to these items should be
planned for your next scheduled exercise.

We fully recognize that any further corrective actions to be implemented may ,

involve parties and political institutions which.are not under_your direct.
control. Nonetheless, we would expect the subject of offsite preparedness for
the area around the Fermi 2 Nuclear Power Plant to be addressed by you as well
as others. |

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed FEMA report will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.

.

Sincerely,
Original signed by J. Grobe

TA
dack- A. Grobe, Acting Chief
Reactor Support Programs Branch

Enclosures: As stated

See Attached Distribution 'I
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Detroit Edison Company 2 MAR 2 8 1994

Distributio2

cc w/ enclosure:
John A. Tibai, Principal

Compliance Engineer
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate

Legal Department
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Michigan Department of

Public Health
Monroe County Office of

Civil Preparedness
Fermi, LPM, NRR
E. G. Greenman, RIII ;

bcc w/ enclosure: PUBLIC TTE 06)
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